Department of Computer Science

530-898-6442 Fax: 898-5995



OCTOBER 2007

Takeshi Utsumi, Ph.D., P.E., Chairman, GLOSAS/USA GLObal Systems Analysis and Simulation Association in the U.S.A.) 43-23 Colden Street, Flushing, NY 11355-5913, U.S.A.

Dear Dr. Utsumi,



With this letter I express my strong willingness to participate in the Globally Collaborative Environmental Peace Gaming (GCEPG) project.

I appreciate your initiative of the GCEPG project and with your very fine Global University initiative (GUS).

I want to participate in this project and I will use my extensive experience in computer simulation of dynamic systems to assist you in making this project a success. I will assist in the simulation programming work, the training work, and the scholarly publications based on the GCEPG project.

Sincerely,

Ralph C. Huntsinger, Ph.D.

Emeritus Professor of Computer Science Emeritus Professor of Mechanical Engineering California State University, Chico USA

Adjunct Full Professor of Computing Sciences Humboldt State University, California USA

Professor of Computer Science, Software Engineering department Bialystok Technical University, POLAND

Past President of the Society for Modeling and Simulation International [SCS]